CUMAS NEW ROSS
BUTLERSLAND INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, NEW ROSS, CO WEXFORD

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION POLICY

The Board of Directors have directed that it is the organisation’s policy to provide information to authorised individuals and agencies under the auspices of the Freedom of Information Act 1997, as extended in 1999 to include Voluntary Bodies.  The information will relate only to records regarding the provision of services to individuals on behalf of the Health Service Executive (HSE), Wexford Local Health Office.

The Act established the legal right for each person to:

· Access information held by public and/or voluntary bodies.

· Have official information relating to her/himself amended where it is incomplete, incorrect or misleading.

· Obtain reasons for decisions affecting her/him.

Initial requests for information should be directed to the General Manager and if the information is not provided, a request under the Freedom of Information Act can be made to the HSE, Wexford Local Health Office, Georges Street, Wexford, but only in respect of services provided by the organisation on behalf of the HSE.

The retention and destruction of records is administered in accordance with the National Federation of Voluntary Bodies’ booklet ‘Guidance on Records Retention’ (February 2000).
